MARINE CORPS LEAGUE

Central Bucks Detachment
P.O. Box 1372
Dovlestown, PA 18961

From: Commandant, Marine €orps League Central Bucks Detachment
To: Members, Central Bucks Marine Corps League Detachment

The regular meeting of the marine corps league was held Januvary 11,

1989 at the Amber Inn, Doylestown. There were fourteen members pre-
sent and two guests, Jim Landwehr and Sgt. David Reisinger. All
officers were present. The minutes were read and accepted as read

with one motion to get the newsletter out one week after regular
meetings. The paymasters report was read and accepted as read.

47 tickets have been sold for the bus trip to Atlantic City. The
Washington D.C. trip has been changed to a tour of Quantico with

a visit to the concert at the Marine Corps Barracks at Eighth and I

on Friday night.Mike Waldron will contact the commanding officer to
arrange the visit. The cost will run Fifty-Five dollars per room

with no extra cost for four people in a room. (for one night). Mike
Waldron will be showing a video tape of Marine Corps Boot Camp at

the next regular League meeting (Feb 8, 1989).

We have recieved no reply from letters sent concerning Young Marines.
Any decisions will be held off until the February meeting. Cpl Deitch
and' Sgt Herbst will get together in the interim and make a decision as
to what they want to do with the program. !

It has been decided to hold off until March on ordering League jackets.
Ray Kraut is currently updating a members 1list to include wives names
and telephone numbers. If there are any changes or additions please
contact a league officer.

Mike Waldron recieved a notice that the Marine Band concert will be
held every sunday night over the summer and that the Cherry Blossom
Festival in April. In a message from State Commandant Paul Seton the
new membership goal is 4,000 members in Pennsylvania. Route 15 has
been redesignated Marine Corps League Highway (Pa. Rt. 15) It is
currently awailiting the Governors signatmre.

The division meeting will be held in Bethlehem, Pa. April 22, 1989.
No response on the license plate.

Meeting adjourned 2055 hrs til next meeting 8 Feb 1989

“ONCE A MARINE ALWAYS A MARINE"’



